BOEING AIRPLANE COMPANY

WICHITA DIVISION

WicHITA, KANSAS

In Reply Refer to (37 s VI
0=20=42

Dr. Ferrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education, Recreation

Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach
The University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kanses

Dear Dr. Allen:

This is in response to your letter stating that
you will be able to ceme down sometime around
the 28th. "We will be very glad to have you come
any time you can get away. I had hoped it could
be when Mr. Schaefer was here, but he is out of

town now and probably will be gone several weeks,
so it is doubtful if you will get to see him.

I am lcoking forward to seeing you as soon as
you can come down. Please let me know when to

look for you.
Sincerely yours,

BOEING AIRPLANE COMPANY
Wichita Division
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